Hutchsontown (New Gorbals) Parking Proposals Feedback Form

Please note: This form is for feedback only, any objections or support of the proposal
cannot be accepted at this time.

GoBike, the Strathclyde Cycle Campaign
PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP
e-mail: consultations@gobike.org

Name:

Address:

Comments/Recommendations/Concerns:

GoBike is pleased to see that restrictions may be brought in to control motor parking in
this area. We are aware that when the new Medical Centre opened measures had to be
taken to prevent commuter parking in their car park. Commuter parking is not what
people want outside their homes.

We are delighted to see contraflow cycling, ie two-way cycle traffic is to be maintained on
nine streets, or sections of streets, that are to be made one-way to motor traffic. We see
these as:

>Turnlaw Street, Waterside Street and Benthall Street

>St Francis Rigg and St Valentine Terrace

>Alexander Crescent and Southside Crescent

>Handel Place

>the short section of Adelphi Street to the north of the Distillery.

Maintaining access and permeability for cycling is crucial if cycling is to see the uptake in
use so necessary for improving individual health and the overall health of the city.

We do have one concern, however. GoBike members are very aware that, when
commuter parking is restricted, it tends to move to the next available area. Last year
GoBike supported proposals for parking restrictions in Laurieston, to the west of the
Gorbals and Hutchesontown and the next closest area for commuters to try is Glasgow
Green.

Unfortunately, GoBike members and local residents already see commuter parking in
Glasgow Green and would wish to see this reduced, rather than increased when, as we
hope will happen, the proposed restrictions are introduced in Hutchesontown (New
Gorbals). We trust that you will watch that situation very closely and take all possible
steps to remove commuter parking from Glasgow Green.

For any specific question or enquiries related to these proposals please e-mail
hutchesontown-newgorbals@qglasgow.gov.uk or write to Executive Director,
Neighbourhoods and Sustainability, Exchange House, 231 George Street, Glasgow, G1 1RX

For any other comments not related to these parking controls please e-malil
land@glasgow.gov.uk or write to Executive Director, Neighbourhoods and Sustainability,
Exchange House, 231 George Street, Glasgow, G1 1RX
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